The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on July 2, 2004 to discuss the opening of the New Police Station and to consider any other necessary business. Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles Hesse and Mr. Christopher Horn and clerk Susan R. Angelino. Mr. Hesse presided and called the meeting to order at 7:45 A.M.

POLICE STATION

The trustees met with Beth Hallisy for a discussion and review of the Police Station New Facility Opening and it was agreed to hold the celebration on August 18 and 21, 2004.

TOWNSHIP LAND BANK

The trustees discussed Chagrin Falls Park Development Corporation's request for Land Bank Parcels from Bainbridge Township Trustees.

CENTERVILLE MILLS

Part-Time Employment

Mr. Hesse made a motion to hire Suzanne Lockemer as Parttime Maintenance at \$8.00 per hour effective July 2, 2004.

Mr. Desiderio seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 A.M.